Date

Full Name

Title

Department

Address 
Address 
City, State Zip

Dear First Name,

Our recent Honda Campus All-Star Challenge campus tournament is now history and it was quite a success.  On behalf of the students who participated in this year’s program and myself, I would like to extend a heartfelt, Thank You! 
You are to be commended for working above and beyond the call of duty. It is the dedication and hard work of individuals such as you, which will enable our students to put their best foot forward at this year's Nationals.

Now that you have had the time to sit back and relax, could you take a few moments to share some of your thoughts regarding the campus tournament and/or volunteer experience?  Your comments would be greatly appreciated and would provide valuable feedback for next year’s tournament.
Once again, "THANKS" for a job well done.

Sincerely yours,
Name

Title

CC:
President/Chancellor


Dean

